
 
 

especially for students  
 

www.grassrootsdefunding.org/campus 
 

e-mail: grassrootsdefunding@consistent-life.org 

Voice: 816-753-2057  

 
Can we do things to keep campus health centers from 
referring to PP by giving better alternatives for non-
abortion services?  
 
Can we get the campus centers to themselves provide 
services (such as STD screening) so that students have 
no reason to patronize the nearby PP? 
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